Meeting with Betagro Science Center for a Research Progress

July 13, 2020

On July 13, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit, a research principal investigator,

hosted a reception for the Betagro Public Company Limited’s representatives led by Mr. Amphol
Nirutnapaphan, and the National Science and Technology Development Agency (NSTDA)’s representative,
led by Dr. Supitcha Chokpaiboon. They visited MUPY to join a meeting aiming to follow up on the
progress of the collaborative research project.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2724



